
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 27th January 2023

What we are learning

 English – Narrative writing/persuasive letter writing around the theme of Beegu

 Phonics – Phase 5 using Bug Club 

 Maths – Addition and Subtraction within 20

 Science – investigating uses for different materials. How strong is paper?

 Geography – looking at the UK 

 RE – The local church and what we find there

 Have the birds been using our feeders?

 Art – exploring printing and pattern

 Computing – Using Purple Mash

 Learning to dance – have you given it a go at home?

 Games - ball control

Report came in early Monday morning that a friendly alien called

Beegu had landed in the grounds of North primary School. Year 1 children are 

helping the police with their investigation and will be searching the local  

area for more clues next week. On Tuesday, Penguins will be having a walk 

around Brockham, whilst Puffins will search Leigh! 

Please make sure that your child comes to school every day with a named 

warm coat, hat and gloves if they have them. 

This week, the children at both bases have been looking at different birds. We 

went outside to see where we thought we would see birds around the school, 

listened to their songs and saw them flitting from tree to tree. We have also 

been making fat balls in pairs, to put around the sites to encourage more birds. 

You will see that we have given homework to link to this by taking part in the 

Big Garden Birdwatch!

Children will be bringing home 5 Year 1 Common Exception Words to read and spell. They 
can practise these using the look, say, cover, write check sheets that will be sent home 
each week. All of the words are in the back of their diary. 


